
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: March 23, 2021 

Contact: Rep. McGuire, 608-266-5504 

 

Rep. McGuire Statement on  

Gov. Evers’ $600M Investment in Small Businesses 

MADISON – Rep. Tip McGuire made the following statement on Gov. Evers’ announcement 

that he will be designating $2.5 billion to economic recovery in Wisconsin, including an 

additional $600 million in small business support:  

“The health of our Main Street businesses - who have dealt with challenge after challenge 

over the last year - is essential to creating good, family-supporting jobs in our community 

and ensuring a strong economic comeback and sustained prosperity in our state. Throughout 

the COVID-19 pandemic, Gov. Evers has made historic investments in our state’s small 

businesses, and is able to continue to support Main Street thanks to President Biden's 

leadership in making these funds, along with direct stimulus for working people, a reality via 

the American Rescue Plan Act.” 
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